
 
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request             Ref: 24-279 

15 April 2024 
 

By Email 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The 

Trust’s response is as follows: 

 

• We can confirm that we do hold the information you are requesting 

 

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act. I would be 

grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this request and look forward to your full 

response within 20 working days, as stipulated by the act. 

• As we are updating HSJ's database of trusts' leaders. Please could you provide 

us with the leader's name for the below leadership roles.  

• If you have a very similar role but not the exact job title, please include details of 

the very similar role and individual. If you don't have this role at all, please state N/A or 

“Don’t have the job title”. 

• Also, please include the names and job titles of any of the board members that 

are not listed below. 

 

Trust Name 

University Hospitals Bristol & Weston NHS 

Foundation Trust 

Profile Type 
Acute Trust 

Organisation Code 
RA7 

 

Job title Leaders Name 

Chair 
* 

Chief executive 
* 

Director of Finance 
* 



 
 

Medical director 

We do not have this job 

title. 

Director of Nursing 
* 

Chief operating officer 
* 

Director of communications and marketing  
* 

Director of HR and OD 

We do not have this job 

title 

Chief people officer  
* 

Director of strategy and planning 
* 

Chief pharmacist 
Jon Standing 

Director of Corporate Governance/Company Secretary/Board Secretary 
Eric Sanders 

Head of legal services 
Hayley Squires 

Lead director for procurement (procurement director)  
Phil Lewis 

PA to chief executive 
** 

Chief clinical information officer 
Neil Darvill 

Director of infection control 
Trevor Brooks 

Head of estates 
Andrew Jeanes 

Chief information officers/IT director 

Dr Adam Dangoor, 

Consultant Medical 

Oncologist/CCIO 

Mr Mark Price, Consultant 

Trauma and Orthopaedic 

Surgeon/CCIO 

Leah Parry, Nursing, 

Midwifery and Allied Health 

Professionals CxIO  

Head of hotel services 
Phil Body 

Head of private patients 
Roger Spours-Bayliff 

Head of sterile services 
Annette Giles 

Head of facilities management 
James Moore 

 

* We are able to obtain this information however we have decided to apply Section 21 of the FOIA as 

this information is reasonably accessible in the public domain on the Trust’s website on the following 

link: UHBW NHS - Meet our Board. Section 21 of the FOIA provides that we are not obliged to 

https://www.uhbw.nhs.uk/p/about-us/meet-our-board


 
 
provide the requested information if it is already reasonably accessible and therefore we are 

withholding this information at this time. 

 

** Under Section 40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act, relating to a breach of Principle 1 of the Data 

Protection Act we are required to judge as to whether the disclosure of the information would be fair 

and reasonable to our employees. Guidance issued by the Information Commissioner states that this 

exemption will commonly apply to "lists and directories of staff" and we do not believe that disclosing 

names and contact details to a third party would be fair or reasonable; therefore we are withholding this 

information at this time. 

 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 

contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 

an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 

of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

Data Protection Officer 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters  
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 

BS1 3NU 

 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 

contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

Publication 

Please note that this letter and the information included/attached will be published on our 

website as part of the Trust’s Freedom of Information Publication Log. This is because 

information disclosed in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act is disclosed to the 

public, not just to the individual making the request. We will remove any personal information 

(such as your name, email and so on) from any information we make public to protect your 

personal information. 

To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click here. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Freedom of Information Team 
University Hospitals Bristol and Weston NHS Foundation Trust 
 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/acts/acts2000/ukpga_20000036_en_1

